
 

Dear Customer, 

April 20, 2020 

 

Holiday Period Closure Notice 

 

 

We would like to inform you that our offices will be closed for Japanese holiday period and Malaysian 

holidays:  

 

 Japan:  from April 29, 2020 to May 6, 2020 

 Malaysia: from April 29, 2020 to May 7, 2020 

 

Your requests or questions during the holidays will be accepted on the first day after the holidays. 

Thank you for your kind understanding. 

 

 

 For inquiries regarding this release, please contact: 

amnimo Inc.  

    Mail (Malaysia): support.my@amnimo.com  

    Mail (Japan): support@amnimo.com  

    URL: https://support.amnimo.com 
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